
We are all working hard on our 
attention skills through Attention 

Autism and some of us are starting to 
experience Stage 2.

We will have a slight change to our daily 
schedule from next week moving forward.
In your child’s book is a copy of our new 

timetable and the visuals we have shared in 
class to explain the changes.

This week we experienced and 
celebrated Chinese New Year. We used 
chalk to colour in Chinese lanterns and 

put stickers onto snake pictures.
We also had the opportunity to try 

fortune cookies, these were liked by a 
few children and an adult got the lucky 
fortune of ‘you will grow old gracefully’ 

so fingers crossed on that one!


